HARDIN COUNTY BCA BASKETBALL

January 30, 2017
Greetings BCA Parents,
Time has come to kickoff the new 2016 Boys AAU Basketball season.   
As you know, the 2012 AAU season was a fairly good one. The high school girls finished 2nd Nationally in Orlando Florida and the high school boys Finished 3rd nationally in Orlando Florida at the completion of the last AAU season July 2012. The middle school boys did not place Nationally but they did enjoy their trip to Florida 2013 was good, but no national competition, but still a solid productive season.   2014 was our best boys AAU season ever; winning 4 first place and 3 second place tournaments.  2015-16  we won second place at the Nationals and look forward to winning 1st place this year.
The 2016 AAU BCA organizational meeting will be held as follows:
What:  	Hardin County BCA AAU Basketball Opening Season Meeting.
When: 	Sunday February 26, 2017 at 6:30 PM
Where: Sanderson Memorial Church Building at 160 Logan Street, Radcliff, KY 40160.
It is anticipated that the upcoming 2017 season will be a great one as well. For the 2017 AAU season there will be a high school boy’s team 10th grade level, and the team will consist of boys playing on the 10th 11th grade level. The BCA high school boy’s teams will be playing on the 10th and 11th grade level. Practice is slated to start immediately as sanctioned by the rules of the Kentucky AAU and the Kentucky School Sports regulations.  Our first three seasons together as a team has developed a tremendous growth of character, leadership and responsibility on and off of the basketball court for the BCA players.  
The 2017 player fee will be the same as the 2016 AAU Basketball season ($500.00).  This fee covers 8 regular season tournaments along with the first 2 uniforms for new players. Coach Dixon wants to schedule and pay for the tournaments we will participate in ASAP so that a season schedule can be composed and distributed to each player and parent in advance. This can only be done with all fees paid at your earliest. 
The BCA staff looks forward to an exciting and competitive 2017 AAU Basketball journey. This 2017 season will consist of all weekend local (Kentucky) , maybe Indiana, or Ohio, tournaments with the dedication and hard work of our players, coaching staff and parents.  
With the team playing local and out of town tournaments this season, we will schedule fundraisers to fund team activities. The team fee and fund raisers will cover all fees this season.
For the 2017 AAU Basketball season, we will need application packets to be completed and turned in along with a copy your sons/daughters latest report cards (school grades will be checked on a regular basis) and a copy of their birth certificates (If not already on file) at your earliest. We will compile an updated contact list for all parents and players and you will receive regular updates of team functions and activities. Those that anticipate playing (former and new players) should be at this meeting.
Should you have questions or concerns prior to or after the initial meeting, please feel free to contact the BCA Team Head Coach Marcus Dixon 502-435-1638. 


Respectfully,


Hardin County BCA Staff
Marcus Dixon (Head Coach)

